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Wednesday 20th 0ctober 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 

RE: Parenting Smart (Place2Be)  
 

  
The children's charity, Place2Be, has launched a new website aimed at helping parents with typical 
situations they can find themselves in with their children. The website offers lots of practical tips to 
support children’s wellbeing and strategies to help parents manage behaviour. All of our content is 
created by Place2Be’s parenting experts. It’s based on evidence and their experiences working with 
children, young people and their families. Visit the website to watch videos on some of the topics listed 
below. 

Advice can be found on over forty topics including: 

 Understanding sibling rivalry  
 My child is lying, what does it mean, what should I do? 
 My child has trouble going to sleep 
 My child and I keep getting into arguments 
 My child says ‘I hate you!’ 
 Cultural identity: who am I? 

The Parenting Smart website can be found here: https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ 

 
 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Tanya McDonald 
 
Assistant Headteacher 
Child Protection Lead 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/

